Colman Infant School
Colman Road
Norwich NR4 7AW

Colman Junior School
South Park Avenue
Norwich NR4 7AU

Mrs Catherine Wright
Headteacher

1 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Wednesday 8™ November, Year 5 and 6 will have the exciting opportunity to join schools
around the UK on an interactive, virtual journey to the Arctic.

What is so cool about the Arctic?

The pupils will learn about the Arctic, the people that live there, the impacts of climate
change and how we can reduce our own carbon footprint here in the UK to ensure the
sustainability of our planet.

The event will take place during the school day from 9.00 - 3.00pm and will cover many
different areas of the curriculum. The children will even get to hear from a real-life
explorer!

For the event to go ahead, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.25.

Kind regards,

The Y5 and Y6 team

office@colmanfederation.org.uk
www.colmanfederation.norfolk.sch.uk
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